

Fort Bend County Emergency Services District #4 PO Box 494 30626 5th St. Fulshear, Tx. 77441 281-533-0095

November 28, 2016

Commissioner Andy Meyers VIA EMAIL: lila.smith@fortbendcountytx.gov Attn: Lila Smith

Dear Commissioner Meyers:

The Fort Bend County ESD No. 4 board respectfully recommends to the Fort Bend County Commissioner's Court, the reappointment of Scott Evans and Ed Krenek for a two-year term. We would appreciate your consideration for the following agenda item at a December Commissioner's Court meeting.

Consider and take action to reappoint Scott Evans and Ed Krenek to a two-year term on the Board of Fort Bend County Emergency Services District No. 4. The term of office for the prospective reappointments will commence January 01, 2017 and expire on December 31, 2018.

Mr. Scott Evans has completed the six hours of training that is required by SB-917 for an ESD Commissioner. Mr. Ed Krenek has completed the courses for Public Information Act and Open Meetings Act.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at the following numbers: Office (281) 533-0095 or Cell (832) 689-9446. Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Brandi Crone

Business Manager

Mandi Uma

Fort Bend County ESD No. 4

CC:

Scott Evans, President

Ed Krenek, Asst. Treasurer